
Water Tower Project Update 

On July 10th the 1 million gallon storage tank was lifted into 
place.  The process took about 90 minutes.  There was about 
30 members of the community that showed up to watch.  The 
painters have returned and will spend about 3 weeks doing the 
final painting on the inside and the roof of the tank. The 
elevated tank is scheduled to be operational at the end of 
September. Please go to our website to see a time lapse video 
of the lifting of the tank.  

Work on the well house began on July 19th and the building 
will be completed around the 1st of August.  During the month 
of August the bulk of the work to be done will be electrical and 
underground piping.   

Annual Meeting to be held August 22nd after 
HOA Annual Meeting 

The Crooked River Ranch Water Company’s annual meeting will 
be held at MacPherson Park immediately following the Crooked 
River Ranch HOA annual meeting.  The HOA meeting will begin 
at 9:00am.  

We will present members with the year to date financial report 
and the status of the contingency fund.  Also on the agenda will 
be an update on the water tower project.   

We encourage and welcome you to come to the annual meeting. 
We also look forward to your questions and comments. 
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Please check out the project webcam at www.crrwater.com  
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Next Scheduled Board Meeting 

Annual Meeting 

August 20th, 2016 

Located at MacPherson Park 

Following the HOA Meeting 
Meeting locations are accessible to persons with disabilities 

Two applicants for the one open 
board positions. 

For the upcoming fall board elections there 
are 3 applicants: 

 Dennis Kirk 

 Steven Wymore 

Each applicant will have a statement in the 
July Newsletter and will have a opportunity to 
speak at the upcoming Annual Meeting.  

Ballots will be mailed at the end of September 
for the election held in October.  

*Dennis Glender has chosen to remove his 
application for the 2016 CRRWC board.  

Looking down into the tank with a drone before the roof 
was put on.  

http://www.crrwater.com/


2016 Board of Directors Candidate Statements 
(Applicants listed alphabetically by last name) 

 
Dennis Kirk 

First let me say THANK YOU to all of you who have supported me as a member of YOUR Water Board for the past 
6 years.  I have served as Board President each year since November of 2010, and my priority has been to live up 
to the trust you placed in me.  

My continuing commitment to the members of the Water Company is to provide leadership to ensure that 
CRRWC is a highly efficient and stable organization in the delivery of your water. We have been blessed with 
some of the finest water in the world. The reliability of the system in providing that water to you, needs to meet 
the same level of quality. A modern system that minimizes failures and reduces the impact of any failure is  my 
goal. Proper planning, design and technology can reduce the cost of operation over the long term. 

The other item of extreme importance is Customer Service. This means responsive, friendly service and a flow of 
information to keep you informed about the status and condition of YOUR Water Company.  

Thank you 

Dennis Kirk 

 

Steve Wymore 
Retired 

1. 27 years in wastewater management 

2. 6 years of service in the United States Air Force 

3. Served on board of directors for a local credit union 

4. Associate degrees in Water and Wastewater 

5. Bachelor’s degree in Business   
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How to protect your water system in the event of a power  
 

During a power outage it is important to maintain as much water in the system as possible.  Without the wells 
working the water supply could drop quickly if we are not using water conservatively.  When water reserves 
become to low the system is vulnerable to potential contaminants due to low water pressure.  It is important to 

all of us that we avoid this situation.  If there is a power outage we are asking everyone 
to conserve water as much as possible.  Please use water for necessities only.  If you 
have any irrigation that is battery operated please turn them off along with anything 
else that isn’t a necessity.  By taking these actions we can avoid any possible water 
quality issues. 

 


